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March 12, 2020 
 
Dear Neighbor: 
Today at 5pm Mayor Lightfoot and Governor Pritzker will hold a press conference. 
I encourage you to tune in on TV, radio, or via the Chicago Mayor's Office 
Facebook livestream to hear the City's and State's efforts to address the ongoing 
situation with COVID-19. 
 
It is important that we follow the guidelines provided by Chicago Department of 
Public Health (CDPH) and Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC), and 
look to these sources for the latest information and recommendations. CDPH is 
maintaining a page on their website that is continually updated as new information 
is available: chicago.gov/coronavirus. Please see below for guidelines to keep 
yourself and those around you safe and healthy. 
 

 Click here for recommendations for individuals and communities. 
 Click here for recommendations for schools, childcare facilities, and 

colleges/universities. 
 Click here for recommendations for businesses and employers. 
 Click here for recommendations for community- and faith-based organizations. 
 Click here to sign up to receive email updates from CDPH about our local COVID-

19 response. 
I will share more information about this issue in tomorrow's weekly email 
newsletter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Harry Osterman 
Alderman, 48th Ward 
 
Copyright © 2020 Harry Osterman - 48th Ward Alderman, All rights reserved. 
You are receiving this email because of your involvement in the 48th Ward 

https://www.facebook.com/ChicagoMayorsOffice/
https://www.facebook.com/ChicagoMayorsOffice/
http://chicago.gov/coronavirus
https://www.chicago.gov/content/dam/city/depts/cdph/HealthProtectionandResponse/COVID-19%20Guidance%20for%20Individuals%20and%20Households%2003.03.2020.pdf
https://www.chicago.gov/content/dam/city/depts/cdph/HealthProtectionandResponse/COVID-19%20Guidance%20for%20Schools%20and%20Institutions%20of%20Higher%20Education%2003.03.2020.pdf
https://www.chicago.gov/content/dam/city/depts/cdph/HealthProtectionandResponse/COVID-19%20Guidance%20for%20Schools%20and%20Institutions%20of%20Higher%20Education%2003.03.2020.pdf
https://www.chicago.gov/content/dam/city/depts/cdph/HealthProtectionandResponse/COVID-19%20Guidance%20for%20Businesses%20and%20Employers%2002.28.2020.pdf
https://www.chicago.gov/content/dam/city/depts/cdph/HealthProtectionandResponse/COVID-19%20Guidance%20for%20Community-%20and%20Faith-based%20Organizations%2002.28.2020.pdf
https://lp.constantcontactpages.com/su/VwvbSW5/coronavirus
https://lp.constantcontactpages.com/su/VwvbSW5/coronavirus


 

 
Our mailing address is: 
Harry Osterman - 48th Ward Alderman 
5533 N. Broadway 
Chicago, IL 60640  

  

 


